
Dear Daughters, 
 
     Happy New Year!  It is with great pleasure that I share this registration form for our February 
21-22 Assembly in Waco! 
 
     We have Speakers lined up to share their message of Gratitude and hope. We will have their 
bios and pictures up a soon as we can. There will be a link on our website; you may have seen 
the link on Facebook as well. We have taken into consideration your evaluations from our Fall 
Assembly and will be implementing some changes.  We value your opinion and were pleased 
that so many decided to share their ideas and suggestions.  This is a one overnight event, 
though you are welcome to book and enjoy another day in Waco as you choose.   
 
     Province7 will be having their Assembly in Little Rock March 28-29.  This is a 2 day event 
which is very worthwhile.  Last year a group of us went together in my van, stayed together 
and had a really wonderful time. It was made more affordable by combining our travel and our 
hotel stay. It can certainly be an option and the fellowship there and back (not helped at all by 
my GPS turning us around several times) was priceless.  It seems that we each heard new 
points of view and were able to gain new perspectives .  Win win! 
 
     The Glory Bound singers are accepting new members and you may contact Linda Patterson 
bcs (music@standrewsbcs.org)for more information . 
 
     We are always seeking Hosts for Assembly; please consider being host or a co host for one 
of our upcoming Assemblies. 
 
     As always, you all are in my prayers and I hope to see you in February.   
 
Gratefully, Tory 
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